From the Office of the Town Manager

William R. Shane



September 11, 2017

Dear Tony,

On behalf of the Town Council and the residents of
Cumberland, please accept our gratitude and THANK
YOU for allowing your Fire Police Team to attend the
Neighborhood Hero's event this weekend in Cumberland.
Your Team represented Windham very well!

Sincerely,

Bill Shane, Town Manager



